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Question 

To ask the Minister for Health how frequently the Health Service Executive engages in public 
procurement for goods; and if she will make a statement on the matter. -Eamon Scanlon 

Response 

Dear Deputy Scanlon, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 

above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) engages in public procurement for goods and services on an ongoing 
basis to support the delivery of health and social care services.  It is accountable for effective and 
compliant procurement that delivers value for money with security of supply. The HSE, as the largest 
purchaser in the State, has a procurement spend of approximately €5.4 billion on goods and services on 
an annual basis.  

Operating within a highly regulated environment, all HSE procurements are governed by complex EU and 
national legislation and seek to maintain the overall HSE goal of delivering effective and safe patient 
care.  HSE Procurement manages competitive tender processes for a wide range of health-specific goods 
and services, including digital health, medical professional services, medical diagnostic equipment, 
medical surgical supplies, pharmaceuticals, and vaccines.  HSE tenders are advertised on the 
Government Etenders Website www.etenders.gov.ie.  Registration on this website is free of charge and 
there are no costs associated with accessing HSE opportunities and documentation. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please do not 

hesitate to contact the Office of the National Director of Procurement on (01) 635 2251 or via 

ProcurementND@hse.ie.  

Yours sincerely, 

____________________________________  
Gareth Morton | National Director of Procurement | HSE | Dr. Steevens’ Hospital | Dublin 8 | D08 W2A8 | 
Tel: +353 (01) 6352251 | Email: ProcurementND@hse.ie  
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